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Public Comments

My comment is in reference to the Council Member New Business concerning a motion to provide $20,000 in 
funding to the Meals on Wheels program--a move which I support. I recall the lengthy discussion around this issue 
in 2010-11, which led to the council voting to discontinue funding for Meals on Wheels. In spring of 2011, while I 
was serving as editor of Downers Grove Patch, the executive director of the DuPage Senior Citizens Council 
submitted a letter to the site in an effort to clear up "misrepresentations" about the program. I'm calling the letter to 
your attention now as you once again weigh this issue. Here is the link: 
http://patch.com/illinois/downersgrove/dupage-senior-citizens-council-director-seeks-to-corrb782cd761d  Thanks 
for your consideration

Elaine Johnson Cook 
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